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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20530

DEC 1 197~

~~, Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
Wisconsin Alumni Research

Foundation
Post Office Box 7365
Madison, Wisconsin 53707

Dear Mr. Bremer:

Mr. Frankel, Mr. Sparling and I very much appreciate
your and Mr. Fornell's kindness in meeting with us on the
government patent policy question. We found your comments
most insightful and interesting. Your views Ion the neces­
sity for close cooperation between the inventJor and the
licensing authority in a successful licensing program were
especially helpful to me and clearly have great relevance in
the government licensing context. .

I certainly intend to take you up on your kind .offer of
continued cooperation if additional questions should arise.

Sincerely,

til-
Robert V. Allen

Chief
Intellectual Property Section

cc; Ky P. Ewing, Jr.
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